WMS Athletic Booster Club - January 22, 2017

Attendance - Marcus Leake, Joe Leach, Laurie Lewis, Ali Katzbach, Bob O'Keefe, Valerie Peters, Norma Felipe, Michael Moonan and Mikki Weaver

Meeting Opened - 5:41

Review of minutes from November

Motion made and passed to accept as written

Mr. Leake - Warm welcome to Michael Moonan our 2017-2018 Football Commissioner.

Mr. Leake plans to complete placement for all of the outstanding football positions by the end of February.

Laurie - "Dead" weeks have been determined and posted. The date are July 3rd and and July 17th. Coaches/Players should plan to schedule any time away during these weeks as not to miss conditioning and practices.

Laurie provided all present with a chart correlating the number of kids who have tried out per sport and the number who have actually participated on each of our athletic teams.

The board scheduled an extended planning meeting for establishment of our 2017-2018 budget. Tentative date is February 16, 2017 at 6pm

An additional meeting for reviewing updates from the attorney has been scheduled for January 31, 2017 at 4 pm

Round table -

Laurie - Chris Barajas is planning to tighten up his attendance policy for track and field.

Joe - Volleyball is off to a fantastic start

Motion to close the meeting Meeting adjourned 6:02

Respectfully submitted by Mikki Weaver

Addendum: Vote taken and passed unanimously via email to budget funds for field space rental at Siler Presbyterian Church to accommodate the needs of the baseball team for adequate practice space.